
From: Gayle Churl [mailto:glrc55@aol.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 07,2016 2:48 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Gas pipeline Amberley Village 

I say NO to Duke on this. 
( have a family that will be placed in jeopardy by the pipeline. 
Construction will interfere with police and emergency vehicles and we will be within the blast zone in 

the event of a catastrophic failure. Duke's electric boxes have made our beautiful street horrendous 
looking. This is 2016 was there no way to come up with more discreetly looking or placement of these 
giants. 

No gas line. 
Gayle Churi 
Amberley Village 
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